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BRES WILDCAT NEWS 
Kindness  Responsibility      Self-Control

Greetings families!  We as a team here at BRES, have been 
taking on a mission to shift and coordinate the way we view 
much of behavior and how to teach about the concept of “self 
regulation”. The “Zones of Regulation” program is being 
embraced as an excellent way to first empower children to 
identify how they are feeling, teach them that we can all 
control what we do with the behaviors connected to how we 
feel using “tools” and strategies appropriate for the setting, 
and then we can shift our feelings/behavior to the “expected” 
“zone”.   We are learning how none of the “zones” are bad, 
they are all human, but it is what we do with our feelings/
behavior that is our responsibility. This program is great for all 
ages. As of the release of this newsletter, our Pre-K through 
5th graders will have all had at least one introduction to this 
program and the themes. Our guidance department continues 
to teach the themes of this program within their lessons with 
the entire school through 8th grade and in the new month, the 
6th through 8th graders will have an official “Kick off” to 
learning the specifics.  If you would like to utilize this very 
clear and easy program with your child or children and within 
your family as a whole, we are including a helpful video link for 
how to do this. There are endless resources for gaining 
additional information if you google “The Zones of 
Regulation”. This is a perfect time to bring this up with your 
child and for integrating into your home.  We all wish for you 
healthy and happy functioning in the “Green Zone”.  


Warm regards,                

Kristin Cameron, Occupational Therapist


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l07xlKoNYEE 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l07xlKoNYEE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=l07xlKoNYEE
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Important Dates 

Feb. 15 - Feb. 19 

President’s Day  Feb.15      
NO SCHOOL                 
WINTER BREAK 

   BRES School Fundraiser 

2020-2021 
BRES 

Yearbooks
Now available to 

order online or with 
order forms sent 

home with students.  
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2019-2020 BRES 
Yearbooks

If you did not order 
one and would like to 
there are 15 extras in 
the BRES Office and 

are $12 each. 

BRES February Lunch Menu

Fifth Graders enjoying a 
little roller blading in 

Gym Class.
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